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This report captures a two-day programme of keynote speeches, presentations, at the 

International Conference on Recent Trends in Computing, Communication and Science 

(ICRTCCS) which took place from 8th-9th January 2016 at International Institute of 

Information Technology, Pune.   

The ICRTCCS was organized by International Institute of Information Technology with 

support of Savitribai Phule Pune University and technically sponsored by Computer Society 

of India in collaboration with Institute of Research and Development (IRD). 

ICRTCCS brought together researchers, industry professionals, academicians to discuss 

innovative ideas and diverse topics on next generation of information technologies and 

services.  

All the attendees, paper presenters, keynote and tutorial participants, students have benefited 

in many ways from this conference. Total 146 scientific papers were received at the 

conference out of which 60 got selected and 45 registered at the conference from India, USA, 

and Iraq.  

Two invited Keynote Speakers Dr.Manali Kshirsagar addressed to audience and shared 

knowledge and rich experience in Pervasive Computing. Dr.Aditya Abhyankar spoke about 

having the fusion of knowledge and skill sets.  

Dr. Vijay N. Patil, Principal, International Institute of Information Technology, Pune spoke 

about the conference and why such conferences need to be organized. Dr. Deepak Shikarpur, 

Chairman of IT Committee, Pune as a Guest of Honor addressed the audience about the 

importance of research and showed the path for it. Dr. Kamran Morovati as a Chief Guest 

addressed the gathering about his research. 

The Dean Academics of the International Institute of Information Technology, Prof. Ravindra 

Joshi expressed deep gratitude on behalf of Organizing and Steering Committees of co-

organizing and technical sponsors CSI. Special thanks were extended to the staff of the 

International Institute of Information Technology which worked all together and extremely 

hard to prepare an outstanding conference. Tender thanks were expressed to students of 

International Institute of Information Technology, who did impressive and dedicated work. 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


